
Chairperson of the Committee on the House of Representatives Affairs inspected the 
orderliness of store operators management to strictly comply with public health 
measures 
23 June 2021 

 

 
 

On Wednesday 23rd June 2021, at 11.20 hrs., at canteen, 1st floor, Parliament Building, Hon. Mr. 
Anan Pholamnuay, Chairperson of the Committee on the House of Representatives Affairs, Mr. 
Suchart Rojthongkham, Deputy Secretary-General of the House of Representatives, and Mr. Arun 
Laipongphaew, Director of the Bureau of Security, inspected the orderliness of store operators to 
strictly comply with public health measures to prevent the spread of the coronavirus disease 
2019 (Covid-19). It has been shown that the shop operators and service users have cooperated  
among others and strictly adhered to the measures in terms of cleanliness, seat distancing, and 
food takeout.  
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